March 10, 2010

Chair Judy Breeden Sheridan Board of Education S Bridge St Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Chair Judy Breeden and Sheridan School Board Members:

It is my intent to retire at the end of this school year, June 30, 2012 and begin drawing PERS.

However, I would respectfully request that I continue in my present position at half time for the next 2-3 years. I have spoken to Mrs. Grauer and Mrs. Hofenbredl about this and know I have their support. I have been teaching in Sheridan since September of 1994 and I am just not ready to give it up entirely!

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours in service,

Roseanna Miller